
 91 EXPRESS LANES WALK-IN CENTER 
TEMPORARILY CLOSED

Amid ongoing concerns about the spread of coronavirus 
(COVID-19) and following the governor’s guidance to help 
slow its spread, the 91 Express Lanes Customer Walk-In 
Center in the city of Corona is closed until further notice.

The 91 Express Lanes will remain open to drivers as normal.

There have been no reported cases of coronavirus at the 
91 Express Lane Walk-In Center. This closure is a voluntary 
action in an abundance of caution in an effort to help slow 
the spread of the COVID-19 virus. 

The health and safety of our customers and staff are of 
utmost importance. We will continue to reassess the 
situation and work to reopen the Walk-In Center as soon as 
possible. 

•	Customers can manage their account and pay a violation 
online at www.91expresslanes.com.

•	Customers also can call (800) 600-9191 to reach the Call 
Center. Representatives are available Monday through 
Friday from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

•	Effective Monday, April 20, 2020 the OCTA Store hours  
will be 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Monday, Wednesday and Friday, 
until further notice.

	 The OCTA Store is located at 600 S. Main St. in Orange.

OCTA and RCTC, the agencies that manage the 91 Express 
Lanes, thank you for your understanding as we continue to 
adapt to this evolving situation.

Sincerely, 
91 Express Lanes Staff


